
Field Day is being held on Tuesday, June 14th, and it's shaping up to be a great day for the 

kids!   

 

Grades 3-5 will attend Field Day in the morning (lunch from 12:15-12-45pm) and Grades K-2 

will attend in the afternoon (lunch from 11:30-12pm).   The Kona Ice Truck will be visiting at 

the end of each session.   

 

Please have the children wear the following: 

5th grade: 5th grade event T-shirts 

4th grade: blue T-shirts 

3rd grade: red T-shirts 

2nd grade: green T-shirts 

1st grade: orange T-shirts 

Kindergarten: yellow T-shirts 

 

The kids WILL be getting wet!  Please send in a large plastic bag with a towel and change 

of clothing for your child(ren) including dry socks and shoes.   

 

No beachwear, bathing suits or flip flops are permitted. 

 

Please remember to put sunscreen on your kids before sending them to school.  We are hoping 

for a warm, sunny day! 
 


